
2/18/2014 Sachdevaglobal.in Mail - regards from Don Bosco Ashalayam- Palam

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=307e4fbcdd&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14424d167e173566 1/2

Sachdeva Global School <info@sachdevaglobal.in>

regards from Don Bosco Ashalayam- Palam
2 messages

Linus Francis <franclinus@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 12, 2014 at 12:08 PM
Reply-To: franclinus@gmail.com
Bcc: info@sachdevaglobal.in

Dear friends,

Lots of greetings and love from Don Bosco Ashalayam. I am very happy to write this few lines to you.  By God’s grace we are keeping fine and we do
hope that you too are keeping fine.  We very fondly remember the interaction we had with your children. It was wonderful opportunity for our children to
broaden their outlook.

Once again thanking you all for your goodness, thoughtfulness. All the very best to the children for the forthcoming annual examination, which is going
to start soon. May God bless them and enlighten them with knowledge and wisdom.

Looking forward to have again such interactions with our children.

Have a glance in the attached newsletter of DBAshalayam.

affectionately

Fr. Linus Francis

-- 
Fr. Linus Francis Xavier Lakra, SDB
(Asst. Director & Home in Charge)
Don Bosco Ashalayam


